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Jared McClain <jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com>

RE: Requesting: Text of the proposed safety standard for swing carriers

Center, Information <Info@cpsc.gov> Wed, May 20, 2020 at 1:45 PM
To: "jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com" <jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com>

Hello Mr. McCain,

 

I was provided with the guidance below from our Office of Compliance:

 

 

 

Hi Michael:

 

 

Thank you for the e-mail.  Unfortunately, we are unable to provide a copy of the ASTM standard
due to it having copyright restrictions.  Mr. McClain would have to go to ASTM’s website, astm.org,
and purchase a copy of the standard. 

 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  Thanks.

 

 

Keysha

 

Compliance Officer

 

From: Center, Information 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 10:48 AM
To: Office of Compliance
Subject: Requesting: Text of the proposed safety standard for swing carriers

 

Keysha,

 

I hope that all is well with you.

http://astm.org/
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This may need to go directly to OS, but I wanted to consult you first.

 

 

Jared McClain

Tel:  856-305-0034 (D.C)

Email:  jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com

 

Mr. McClain, called in reference to the: Swing Carrier Proposed Rule

 

 

He can view the text of the proposed rule on CPSC’s site, but not the text of the proposed
safety standard.

 

Is there some place where he can view that information?

 

Thanks in advance,

 

 

Michael June

 

*****!!! Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail (and any attachments) are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. Copies of product
recall and product safety information can be sent to you automatically via Internet e-mail, as they are released by CPSC.
To subscribe or unsubscribe to this service go to the following web page: http://www.cpsc.gov/en/Newsroom/Subscribe
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